
Hibs launch dedicated website
covering work of the club’s
academy.

Hibs have launched a dedicated website covering the work of
the club’s academy.

The website will carry all the latest information from the
Hibernian Training Centre, covering all age groups from under
11s to the Development Squad.

The Hibernian Academy recently achieved elite level status as
part of the Scottish FA’s Project Brave, and the club has a
rich history of producing players for the first team.

Supporters, players and families alike can also track fixture
dates and highlights from the various teams, and can learn
more about the vision and structure at the Hibernian Academy.

The website can be viewed here.

A club spokesman said: “A big thanks to Liam McNally for
producing much of the content for the website, and to Gavin
Hill for photography.”
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